FOOD FROM THE BAR

What we’re about?

The Society of St. Vincent de Paul harnesses the power of community and partnerships to feed, clothe, house and
heal individuals and families in our community who have nowhere else to turn for help. As important, SVdP
provides meaningful opportunities for volunteers to serve their neighbors in need with love and compassion. Over
the last year we've seen a 30% increase in our community's need for food. To meet this need, we intend to raise 1.8
million pounds of non-perishable food through community donation drives. Along with this effort we hope to work
with supporters in the legal community and raise 20,000 pounds of food to feed Arizona individuals and families.

Food From the Bar Overview

Teams are awarded points for physical non-
perishable food donations, financial contributions
and volunteer hours served at St. Vincent de Paul.

Each contribution is assigned a point value below.

$1 =1 point 1 volunteer hour =5 points
5 cans = 10 points

Our team will keep track of your online financial
donations, hours volunteered and will come
weekly to count your canned goods, but we
HIGHLY encourage you to track your team’s
contributions as well.

Remember to motivate your colleagues to reach
out to family members and friends to donate and
participate in volunteer shifts. The more the
merrier!

Registration now open!

For more information on how to sign up, please

contact the Community Drives Office
drives@svdpaz.org | 602.850.6748

Throughout the month of August, our Arizona legal community
will come together in a friendly competition to donate much
needed non-perishable food for individuals and families.
Competitors will join with the collective goal of combatting food
insecurity in our state.

During the campaign competitors will rack up points based on
their donations. We will recognize weekly winners and four
prestigious awards will be up for grabs in the end.

Before and during the drive we will host your team members for
fun events, volunteering and other networking opportunities.

Join us and be recognized as one of St. Vincent de Paul’s
contributors in Food From the Bar 2024.




